
 

Help other students and teachers see the benefits of community-
based learning and teaching! 

 

We hope this message finds you well and feeling positive about your studies.  

We are a team of teachers and students from UCL’s campus in east London and QMUL. We are looking into the benefits of 
community-based learning and teaching in higher education. We are also looking at how this is connected to students’ 
experiences of education for sustainable development. For example, how modules such as those you are studying promote 
engagement with broader issues of social, environmental, and economic systems.  

Invitation to participate in a workshop 

We are looking for maximum 10 students on these modules to take part in a 2 hour-long online structured workshop where we 
invite you to participate in a range of activities to explore further your experiences of Community-Based Learning and Teaching 
and Education for Sustainable Development.  

What am I invited to do exactly? 

We want to share the modules with you and the analysis we have done of community and student engagement in the modules 
so far. We then would like to ask you to respond to some questions about your learning.  We are not asking you to critique the 
module or discuss the teaching of the module lead and others, so this is not about module evaluation. Ultimately, we are 
aiming to learn more about your experiences so we can develop recommendations for others about community-based 
learning and teaching.  

I’m interested, so what next? 

If you are available on Friday 26th April 1-3pm to join a focus group then please fill out this short form by 15th April: 
https://forms.office.com/e/wsV6LkVyTA  

As this is part of a funded research project, we will ask you to read a more detailed information sheet and consent form, to 
check you are further happy to participate.  

What else is offered as part of my participation? 

As an incentive and thank you for your participation, we are offering an e-voucher of £10 for your time online with us, which we 
will send you directly after the focus group.  

Any questions, please email Anne for UCL anne.preston@ucl.ac.uk or Rehan for QMUL rehan.shah@qmul.ac.uk  
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